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Free Public Interest Lectures 

Again Offered By University 

A series of free public-interest lectures will again be

offered by Wilfrid Laurier University, Waterloo, in a number

of fields of interest to those in the community.

Prof. J.M. Clark, director of extension, said the lectures

were begun three years ago so that faculty members could share

areas of special interest with persons interested in informal

sessions in a university setting.

More than 500 persons have attended the lectures to date.

The first two series this fall begin Oct. 17 and will

continue on Oct. 24 and Oct. 31.

Prof. Robert Langen of the philosophy department will

look at modern art under the title Is that monstrosity art? and

Prof. Ilse Stewart of the department of romance languages will

discuss French Cnaadian literature in translation.

All public interest lectures will be held in the Athletic

Building at King Street and University Avenue. A number of other

topics are under preparation.
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